Message

From: Gerard McCallum [GMcCallum@wilsonmeany.com]

Sent: 1/23/2019 1:42:11 PM

To: Kathy Ares [/o=Inglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=364f879db2614199a2670a91788e963c-Kathy Ares]

CC: Gloria Chacon [GChacon@wilsonmeany.com]

Subject: Scheduling a Meeting with the City - Development Agreement for Murphy's Bowl

Good Afternoon Kathy,
We are trying to schedule a series of meetings to discuss terms of the Development Agreement for Murphy’s Bowl . In
speaking with the Mayor beside himself, he has requested the following people from the City Attend:

® Royce Jones

® Artie Fields

® Chris Jackson

® Louise Atwell

e Melanie McDade-Dickens

The Murphy’s Bowl Team will include

° Chris Meany

° Gerard McCallum

® Harry O’Brien (Attorney, Coblentz)
. Matt Bove (Attorney, Coblentz)

In speaking with the Mayor, Wednesdays would work best. We would like to purpose the following meeting dates and
times:

o Jan 30" from 10:30am — 12:30pm
° Feb 7' from 10:30am — 12:30pm ( the one Thursday)
° Feb 13" from 10:30am — 12:30pm
® Feb 20" from 10:30am — 12:30pm

All meetings would occur at City Hall. Let me know if these dates work for all concerned.
Thanks,
Gerard

Gorard MoeCallum ¥

wisonmeany.oom

The information contained in this communication s confidential and may be altorney-client privilegsd. fyou have
recebved this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-matl and destroy this communication and
all copies thereof, indluding ol attachments.




